
On May 17, the South Umpqua School District will refer bond measure 10-186 to voters. If the 
proposed bond levy passes, the district would build a new K-8 school in Canyonville and add 
vestibule entry and exits as security initiatives at Tri-City and Myrtle Creek Elementary schools, 
completing the highest priority maintenance projects remaining from the 2019 facilities plan.

If approved by voters, the district would issue $20.9 million in bonds and receive a 4 million 
dollar state matching grant towards the proposed projects. The estimated tax rate would be 
One dollar fifteen cents per one thousand dollars of assessed value for 30 years, beginning in 
January of 2023. 

If passed, the owner of a property assessed at 200,000 dollars would pay an estimated 230 
dollars in additional property taxes per year for 30 years, an average of $19.16 per month. 

If the proposed measure does not pass, the tax would not be assessed, and the projects would 
not be completed.

Visit southumpquaschools.com for more information on Measure 10-186.


